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Appeal of Molly McGrane, Window World, to an Egress Window Non-Compliance Determination at 905
WHITE BEAR AVENUE NORTH.

Windows

May 8, 2011

David Nelson

No hearing necessary.  Note condition listed below has been met, per DSI staff.

Yes, 6 inches minimum sill height, on condition that at least 1 stardard dimension step for length of window.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Molly McGrane, Window World, to an Egress Window Non-
Compliance Determination at 905 WHITE BEAR AVENUE NORTH, the Legislative Hearing Officer has
reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant a 6-inch variance on the
sill height provided the owner installs steps below the egress windows; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.

File #: RLH WP 12-63, Version: 2

City of Saint Paul Printed on 5/5/2019Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

